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APPLICATION OF PHILHEALTH 
CIRCULAR NO. 2017-0021 TO ALL 

ADMISSIONS STARTING 
OCTOBER 1, 2018

To give PhilHealth members ample time to pay their premium 
contributions and comply with the prescribed sufficient regularity 
of payment prior to the first day of confinement, PhilHealth 
Circular No. 2017 - 021 shall be applied to all admissions starting 
October 1, 2018. 

Hence, the rule on three (3) months contributions within the immediate 
six (6) months prior to the first day of confinement (3/6) shall be required 
for benefit availment covering the period January 1, 2018 to September 
30, 2018. 

All members admitted January 1, 2018 onwards who were unable to 
avail themselves of benefits due to lacking sufficient regularity may file 
claims directly with PhilHealth. 

Further inquiries pertaining to this advisory may be referred to our 
24/7 Corporate Action Center Hotline (02) 441-7442 or through email: 
actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph. 
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